
Amendment to Page 7 of the Leaseholder’s Guide 

 

 
Please note following a policy change on 1 December 2010 
the external doors to your home are now the responsibility of 
Croydon council as landlord to maintain. 
 
This means we will now be responsible for front doors and will 
undertake the repairs and renewal of front doors, the cost of 
which will be recharged through your annual service charges 
or major works. 
 
If you require any further information regarding this change 
please contact the Leasehold Services Team at: 
 
Department of adult services health & housing 
Croydon landlord services  
Leasehold services team 
3rd Floor, Zone C 
Bernard Weatherill House 
8 Mint Walk 
Croydon CR0 1EA  
Tel: 020 8726 6100 
Email:housing@croydon.gov.uk                          
         
         
                                        

 

                                                         


